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 by post to: Planning Policy, Stratford-on-Avon District Council, Elizabeth House, Church Street, 
Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6HX; or 

 by handing it in at the District Council offices in Stratford-upon-Avon. 
 
What happens next 
 
The comments submitted during the consultation period will be assessed and the SPD will be amended 
as appropriate prior to its adoption by the Council. Once adopted, the SPD will be used by the Council 
to help deliver the re-development of the Gateway site and help Officers make decisions on future 
planning applications on the site. 
 
Comments must be received by the District Council by 5.00 pm on Friday 1 December 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
John Careford  
Head of Development 
Stratford-on-Avon District Council  
 
Please note: you have received this email because your details are held on our Planning Policy 
consultation database. You may have responded to a previous planning policy consultation or requested 
to be notified of planning policy consultations. If your details have changed or you no longer wish to be 
on the planning policy database, please contact us accordingly.  
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